
 

 

CXM 201216 Appointment of Director PH Hunt  1 | Page  

 

 

ASX Announcement – 16 December 2020  

Appointment of Director 

Centrex Metals Limited (“Centrex” or the “Company”) is pleased to advise that effective Tuesday 15 

December 2020 Mr Peter Hunt FCA has been appointed a Non-Executive Director of the Company.  

Mr Peter Hunt was a former consultant to BDO Australia, which acquired PKF Adelaide of which Mr Hunt 

was senior partner in 2012. He is a member of the Institute of Chartered Accountants in Australia. Mr Hunt 

is an experienced company Director and has been director and chairman over several decades of a 

number of ASX listed mineral exploration and technology oriented companies.  

The Chairman, Mr Graham Chrisp, noted that Mr Hunt’s financial and business skills and experience would 

add value to the Board of Centrex , specifically as it moved ahead with its phosphate mining operations at 

Ardmore in Queensland and generally in respect of its exploration programs. 

This announcement was authorised for release by the Board of the Company. 

For further information, please contact:  

Graham Chrisp Dr John Santich 

Executive Chairman Company Secretary 

Centrex Metals Limited Centrex Metals Limited 

Ph (08) 8213 3100 Ph (08) 8213 3100 

 

 

 

 

About Centrex Metals  

Centrex Metals is looking to secure Australasia’s sustainable agriculture future through the exploration and 

development of its wholly-owned Ardmore Phosphate Project and Oxley Potash Project. The products 

from both of these projects are necessary ingredients for global food production and human nutrition. 

The Centrex Metals fertiliser projects are located near to established energy and transport infrastructure 

that are necessary for access to established agricultural markets. The Company is also continuing its 

copper-gold-base metal exploration projects near Goulburn in the Lachlan Fold Belt in New South Wales.  


